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Brussels, 9th June 2010 

 
EGEA Working Group 6 (WG6) 

Brake & Suspension Test Equipment 
 

- Practical Information on Suspension Testing - 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 
Following our last EGEA Working Group 6 meeting on the 17th March 2010 in Brussels during which WG 6 
Members decided to start working actively on suspension testing, the EGEA Secretariat takes pleasure, on 
behalf of the Chairman Mr. Sauzay, in informing you about the suspension tester comparatives tests session 
organised by Members of the Working Group 6 of the European Garage Equipment Association, to be held on: 
 
 

Tuesday 29th June 2010 and Wednesday 30th June 2010 
(09h00 – 18h00) 

 

CERAM (Centre d’Essais et de Recherche Automobile de Mortefontaine) 
60128 Mortefontaine 

France 
Tel : +33.3.44.54.51.51 Fax : +33.3.44.54.51.52 

 
  

Schedule 
Please note that these suspension tester comparatives tests will take place during two consecutive days. 
Installation of the benches: Monday 28th June 2010 
Tests: 29th and 30th June 2010 
Dismantling: 1st July 2010 
 
 
Location 
CERAM Mortefontaine 30 min from the Roissy Charles de Gaulle Airport, 40km from Paris (A1). 
Please find attached a map explaining how to get access to the CERAM. 
 
Satellite Navigation Co-ordinates 
49°08'36" N 
02°35'42" E 
 
 
Hotel Accommodation 
For accommodations, we suggest you the Mercure Hotel Paris Nord in Saint-Witz which is situated just 20 min 
from CERAM. Therefore, we kindly invite you to stay at the same hotel in order to share taxis. 
Rooms are available for the nights of 28th and 29th June. Price: +/- 114.50 euros incl. breakfast. 
 
Please make your hotel room reservation directly to the hotel: 
 
Mercure Hotel Paris Nord 
Rue Jean Moulin 
95470 SAINT WITZ 
FRANCE 

Tel. (+33)1/34682828  
Fax. (+33)1/34682281  
H0377@accor.com 
Satellite Navigation: N 49° 5' 24.55'' E 2° 33' 19.33''  
 



 

Taxis 
If you need a taxi, we kindly advise you to book in advance your taxi calling Mr. Guyader +33 6 07 54 15 55 
 
 
Lunches on the 29th and 30th June 2010 
Lunches will be served during the lunch breaks on the 29th and 30th June 2010. 
 
 
Registration 
Please let us know whether you will attend the suspension testing sessions by returning the enclosed 
registration form before Friday 18th June 2010 to the EGEA Secretariat (secretariat@egea-association.eu). 
 
 
We hope that you attend numerously in Mortefontaine for these testing suspension activities. 
  
 
With kind regards, 
 
Sylvia Gotzen 
EGEA Secretary General 


